From: Shauna McKain-Storey

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Support for LC 19 Carbon Cap and Trade
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 6:10:41 PM
Hi:

| support a LC 19, a strong cap and invest policy and all strong climate
legislation for my family, for Oregon's children and the future of all
Oregonians.

I am a voter who lives in rural Oregonian, and am terrified of what the
climate crisis may mean for people, wildlife and the natural beauty of our
state. We need to be smart and prepared. We've all seen the preview of
what could happen: super strong hurricanes, historic flooding, horrific
wildfires in California and Australia. Pay attention, please!

Thank You,

Shauna McKain-Storey
Yamhill County



